Bay State Council of Divers

Meeting Minutes for June 18, 2014

Meeting held at the SSN's Clubhouse, Quincy, MA

Attendees:

John	Blackadar	SSN
Doug	Eaton	SSN
Gary	Greenberg	SSN
Ken	Hayes	SSN
Ted	Hotz	SSN

Vincent Malkoski DMF / Sea Rovers

Victor Mastone MA BUAR

The information for these minutes was taken from correspondence with Vin Malkoski.

There was a small group – (listed above). Blackie also brought in a commercial diver friend to talk to Vic about resetting the monument. Angelo was sick and Paul Adler was traveling. Other folks were busy and or forgot.

We talked about the Treasure Hunt prizes and worked out a plan to follow-up on industry contacts made during Sea Rovers. I know some of the reps and will help Blackie. We agreed the rest of it can stay as it is.

We also talked about the access issues - Magnolia and now Brant Rock.

Since there was light attendance, we agreed on having a meeting in July and picked July 16th as the date.